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SEEING OLD FRIENDS is part of 
25-Year Club Meetings. Mary D. 
Spangler, seated center, in upper 
photo, who retired from the Dra­
per Sheeting Mill in 1967, is greet­
ed by Hattie Walker, an active em­
ployee at the Sheeting Mill. At 
Mrs. Spangler’s left is her daugh­
ter. At right is her son.

SHEET FINISHING employees 
enjoying their meal in left photo 
are, from left, Nellie Danaho, Viola 
Hopper, Nellie Sprinkle.
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DEEP IN CONVERSATION in 
upper photo are retired Mill 
Whistle editor W. O. Marlowe, left, 
and T. R. Ray, retired inspection 
and project engineer.

ENTERTAINMENT was provided 
by the Spiritual Tones Quartet, left 
photo.
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